Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 11:40 AM

To: Tom Venus

Subject: Re: ARCO 608/RO 255 MW Destruction Report
Hello Tom,

Your request for for an submittal extension is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA. 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

Sent from my iPad

OnJan 23,2012, at 2:15 PM, "Tom Venus" <tvenus@BROADBENTINC.COM> wrote:

Hello Paresh,

This email is in response to your letter dated 10/27/2011 concerning ARCO Station #608 (17601
Hesperian Blvd in San Lorenzo) in which you request that BP submit a Monitoring Well Destruction
Report by 1/25/2012. For reasons discussed below, this email seeks an extension of this due date to
complete the work and submit the subsequent report.

Due to the large number of wells associated with this Site that have not been sampled in many years,
Broadbent has spent extra time determining what wells are in fact still in existence that require
decommissioning. This effort has included contacting the Alameda County Public Works Agency Water
Resources Section and obtaining Confidential Water Well Records from the DWR. The delay effected by
this diligence has not resulted in any increased risk to human health or the environment. We therefore
seek your approval to extend the deadline for the requested report to March 25, 2012.

The favor of a reply approving the extension request would be appreciated in order to avoid the
appearance of violating an agency directive. | look forward to your reply.

With regards,

Thomas A. Venus, PE
Senior Engineer

1324 Mangrove Ave., Suite 212, Chico, CA 95926
[T] 530-566-1400 « [F] 530-566-1401
tvenus @ broadbentinc.com
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